

MENZIESHILL HIGH NEWSLETTER



DECEMBER 2016

Dem-Master Demolition have been appointed by Dundee City Council as demolition specialists to demolish the former Menzieshill High School.

Site boundaries to include security fencing will be established early January 2017 ahead of commencement of the works.

The demolition project will commence with the internal fixtures and fittings being removed and the building being prepared for machine demolition. The project is expected to be completed around June 2017.

Please be assured we will do our utmost to minimise any disruption and inconvenience to you whilst undertaking our work and we thank you in advance for your co-operation and patience whilst our works are on-going.

Should you require any further details concerning the works then please do not hesitate to get in touch with Diane Irons our resident Liaison Manager.

CONTACT DETAILS

E mail: diane@dem-master.co.uk
Telephone: 01506 654845
Mobile: 07833 490601

